Archived: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 2:15:30 PM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 1:52:07 PM

To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 10/07/2020 1:51 pm

Response #: 697
Submitter ID: 39223

IP address: 2601:600:101:47fe:1835:4a30:54c0:7afb

Time to complete: 6 min., 28 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1	
1.	Claudia Tynes
2.	Shoreline
3.	(o) Ballinger
4.	Cktynes@yahoo.com
5.	10/22/2020
6.	24/7 sheltet
7.	I so hope we get this shelter. Awhile back, I read that Shoreline public schools identified over 300 homeless students. The nursing home sound like an ideal structure. I understand that near neighbors maybe fearful. The first time St Dunstan's hosted Tent City 3. over 30 neighbors came to the meeting required for the permit. The second time, a year later only 5 folks came. It shows that the shelter residents will be good neighbors. Thank you
8.	(o) Support

Thank you, City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.